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Madam President,

The Mauritius delegation extends a warm welcome to the high level delegation of Bulgaria and congratulates Bulgaria for the presentation of its UPR Report for the third cycle.  
  
We commend Bulgaria for its National Plan of Action for the Promotion of Equality between men and women. We would also like to congratulate Bulgaria for the establishment of the crisis centres for women victims of domestic violence.  We encourage Bulgaria to pursue these initiatives.

In a constructive spirit, we would like to recommend that Bulgaria strengthen efforts to reduce children related offences.
We wish the delegation of Bulgaria a successful review. Thank you, Madam. President.

image1.png




